
Attention Board of Directors ~ Staff of Exeter BIA 
 
Letter of Resignation 
 
1/3/19 
 
 
Dear Board Members, Executive, Staff & Volunteers. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank each and every one of you 
for all your hard work and dedication to our BIA and region as a whole. 
 
I regretfully have to resign my duties as a BIA executive. 
 
Unfortunately, with my delegations with the County (ec Dev Board), 
RTO4 and obviously the Restaurant and my new venture Chef Table 
Tours.  I feel I have not been able to give a solid effort to the BIA.  
 
If am very passionate and proud of what the BIA has accomplished 
throughout my involvement on the board over the past 18 years.  
 
 I wish you much success and will always be available to help, discuss or 
volunteer in the future. 
 
I feel the BIA is crucial to our town and has many more exciting and 
challenging years ahead.  
 
 
Sincerely 
James Eddington 
 


